

NORTHERN ONTARIO RAILROAD MUSEUM AND HERITAGE CENTRE

PO Box 370 Capreol, Ontario P0M 1H0

Mr. R. Pelland

Canadian National Railroad

Nov. 7, 1998

Dear Mr. Pelland;

I am writing you on behalf of the Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Heritage Centre located in Capreol Ontario. We were incorporated in 1992 and this past summer we celebrated the official opening of the museum house, that has been secured by the Town Council for our use. As you may be aware, this was the former home of the first CN Superintendent in Capreol, and as such has historical significance by itself.

We are however continuing to add to the displays inside the museum as well as outdoors in the vicinity of our Mountain type steam locomotive #6077. It would therefore be greatly appreciated if you could donate on behalf of CN any old equipment, damaged or retired units, tools, memorabilia or photos that could be added to our display. It has come to our attention that there is a discarded luggage truck near Hornepayne that would be a valuable asset to our outside displays. CN would be gratefully acknowledged for any donations and would be prominently displayed on our "donation wall".

I look forward to your reply, and hope that some day you can drop by to visit our

Yours truly

museum.

Bob Michelutti, President NORMHC

But Milety .